
ADDENDUM

Spot checks on traffic movements

This page is an addendum to the 6 page “Seafront Cycle Lane” document submitted to North Tyneside Council in response to the introduction of a 
two-way cycle lane between Whitley Bay and Tynemouth on the southbound carriageway of the road.

The locations were chosen to reflect the likely highest level of traffic (both cyclists and vehicles) as well as being influenced by limited walking 
distance from Whitley Bay.

The times were chosen to reflect the likely highest level number of traffic movements over the day (with the exception of the 8 August,  a 5 minute 
walk along the broad pavement next to the Promenade).
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